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Background  
The City of San Diego has more than 3,250 miles of water and 3,000 miles of wastewater pipelines 
to provide water and wastewater services to its businesses and residences. Some pipelines are 
more than 100 years old, are deteriorating, and are in need of replacement, repair and upgrades. 
To avoid future service disruptions, such as sewer main stoppages, spills and water main breaks, 
the aging pipelines are replaced or rehabilitated. The new pipelines will bring the existing sewer 
and water mains up to modern standards, accommodate community growth and reduce 
maintenance requirements. 

 
Project Overview 
This project will replace 11,540 linear feet (2.19 miles) of water pipelines and 10,292 linear feet 
(1.95 miles) of sewer pipelines with the communities of El Cerrito, Rolando, Redwood Village, 
Rolando Park and Oak Park.   
 
The project will also rehabilitate 605 linear feet (0.11 miles) of existing sewer pipeline within the 
City's right of way. Approximately 883 linear feet of sewer pipe currently located on easements 
will be relocated to City right of way to improve access and facilitate maintenance.  New curb 
ramps will be constructed where needed, and the impacted streets will be resurfaced. 
 

Project Schedule 
Construction: September 2014 through August 2016*  
*All dates are approximate and subject to change. 

 
Project Budget 
The project’s planning, design, and construction budget is $8,704,091. 

 
 

SEWER AND WATER GROUP JOB 940 
 


